
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Antonia Hover 
Wednesday, October 6, 2021 4:55 PM 
'marymm@bellsouth.net' 

CORRESPONDENCE 
10/7/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 11935-2021 

Subject: FW: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

CORRECTION 

Good Morning, Ms. Martin. 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210000, and the Office of 
Consumer Assistance and Outreach will be notified. 

Thank you! 

Tom Hover 
CoVvLVvLL.s.sLoV\, t>e-putkj CLevR I 

FLovLclC! PubLLe, servLe,e CoVvLVvLL-.S.SL-OV\, 

2540 SV\UVvLC!Vcl OC!R, "BouLevC!vcl 

TC! LLC! Vl Cl .s.see, FL 323 33 
PV\oV\,e: (Si'50) 413-G4G7 

From: Antonia Hover On Behalf Of Records Clerk 
Sent: Wednesday, September 8, 202111:10 AM 
To: 'Mary Martin' <marymm@bellsouth.net> 

Cc: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Good Morning, Ms. Martin. 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210015, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

Tom Hover 
COVvLVvLL-.S.SL-OV\, t>e-putkj CLevR I 

FLovfclC! PubL[,e, servfe,e CoVvLVvLL-.s.sfoV\, 

2540 sviuVvLC!vcl OC!R BouLevC!vcl 

TC!LLC! V\Cl.S.See, FL 32333 
PV\OV\,e: (Si'50) 413-G4G7 

From: marymm=bellsouth.net@mg.gospringboard.io <marymm=bellsouth.net@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf Of 

Mary Martin 
Sent: Friday, September 3, 2021 5:43 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 
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Dear Commissioner 
 
It is unconscionable to me that FPL is requesting a rate hike in order to increase return for 
their investors. While I agree investors should expect a return guaranteed returns should not 
be paid by the consumer through rate increases. Florida residents have some of the highest 
monthly bills for electricity in the nation and FPL does not even have a measurable plan to 
protect our environment. A rate increase is unwarranted and the PSC must stand up to FPL 
and protect the consumer.  
 
Thank you in advance for having the courage to do what must be done to keep big business 
from trampling the residents and homeowners of this state.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Mary Martin 
6431 WINDMILL GATE RD 
MIAMI LAKES FL, 33014-6075  

 

 




